
 

CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF KOREA 
VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA 

 

Congratulatory Message 

 

I would like to welcome you to Spirit of Harmony:  

Invitational Exhibition of East Asian Artists at the 

International Art Gallery in Vancouver.   

Vancouver is a lively city with a diverse population that 

enables wonderful exhibitions such as this to take place.  In 

addition, art is an important cultural element which not only showcases talent but 

also connects individuals.  Just as the name of the exhibition suggests, art is also an 

excellent way to promote friendly relations and strengthen cooperation between the 

countries and people of Canada and East Asia.  

I offer my sincere wishes to the organizers, contributors, and supporters for a 

successful and memorable event.    

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amb. Kie Cheon Lee 

Consul General of the Republic of Korea 


